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viding generally for the issue and sale of Certificates of Indebtedness
evidencing such loan, and modifying the provisions of Section 7 of Chapter
266 of the Acts of 1955, and of Section 7 of Chapter 532 of the Acts of
1957.”

Which was read the first time and referred to the Committee on Rules

REPORT OF RULES COMMITTEE

House Bill No. 1—By Mr. Hughes:

Subject: FIXING RATE OF STATE TAXATION FOR 1959 IN AC-
CORDANCE WITH CODE OF PUBLIC GENERAL LAWS OF MARY-
LAND, 1957, ETC.

Senator Goldstein from the Rules Committee recommended the Bill
be re-referred to the Finance Committee.

House Bill No. 2—By the Speaker (Legislative Council) :

Subject: “LUNATICS AND INSANE”, sub-titles “LUNATIC AND
INSANE PAUPERS”, “INSANITY AS A DEFENSE IN CRIMINAL
CASES”, AND “DEPARTMENT OF MENTAL HYGIENE"”, RELATING
TO INSTITUTIONS AND CHARGES FOR CARE OF, ETC.

Senator Goldstein from the Rules Committee recommended the Bill
be re-referred to the Finance Committee.

House Bill No. 3—By Mr. Murray :
Subject: “HEALTH”, sub-title “HOSPITALS”, RELATING TO
%E’%]RATION OF NURSING HOME AND SAFETY AND SANITATION,

Senator Goldstein from the Rules Committee recommended the Bill
be re-referred to the Judicial Proceedings Committee.

House Bill No. 4—By Messrs. Luber and Boone:

Subject: “PILOTS”, sub-title “DISTRIBUTION OF PILOTAGE
FEES”, RELATING TO RIGHTS OF FULL MEMBER PILOTS AS
COMPARED TO OTHER CLASSES OF PILOTS.

Senator Goldstein from the Rules Committee recommended the Bill
be re-referred to the Finance Committee.

House Bill No. 5—By St. Mary’s County Delegation:

Subject: RELATING TO RIGHT OF BOARD OF COUNTY COM-
MISSIONERS OF ST. MARY’S COUNTY TO BORROW A CERTAIN
SUM OF MONEY, ETC.

Senator Goldstein from the Rules Committee recommended the Bill
be re-referred to the Judicial Proceedings Committee.

House Bill No. 6—By Mr. Browning:

Subject: “REVENUE AND TAXES”, sub-title “WHAT SHALL BE
TAXED AND WHERE”, EXEMPTING FROM STATE AND LOCAL
PROPERTY TAXES CERTAIN TANGIBLE PERSONAL PROPERTY,
ETC.

Senator Goldstein from the Rules Committee recommended the Bill
be re-referred to the Finance Committee.



